We are excited to announce that Restaurant International is now
open for indoor dining every Thursday and Friday until August 20th.

Our summer students are preparing fresh seasonal dishes to suit everyone’s taste and
budget for lunch and dinner on Thursdays and Fridays.

Reserve online for lunch (seatings between 11:30 am to 12:30 pm), or dinner (seatings
between 5:30 pm to 6:30 pm.), or call 613-727-7691.

For those who prefer to pick up their meal curbside, our Curbside Menu options are still
available. Visit our website to order.

Savoir Fare, Algonquin’s take-away style food shop, is also open on Tuesday — Friday,
from 11:30 am to 4:00 pm. Be sure to pick up a savory lunch or some sweet treats, all
prepared daily by Culinary and Baking students.

We look forward to seeing you soon!


https://www.restaurantinternational.ca/default.aspx

